TOWN OF HILLIARD

A Florida Municipality

December 28, 2020

Via Email and/or Hand-Delivered

Town Clerk Lisa Purvis lpurvis@townofhilliard.com

Dear Ms. Purvis,

Pursuant to the requirements of Section 6 of Emergency Ordinance 2020-11, and the authority delegated to me by the Town Council pursuant to Section 2, no. 3 of the same ordinance, I hereby renew Emergency Ordinance 2020-11 until January 4, 2021.

I would like to ask you to post this renewal at Town Hall and on our website as well as to circulate it among our Town Council members. I conferred with the Town Attorney regarding this renewal and he approved its form for legality.

Respectfully yours,

Floyd L. Vanzant

Mayor, Town of Hilliard